
VAT ALERT 
 
13 March 2023 

TFA goes live this month 
 
VAT TAXISnet will switch off on 16 March 2023 and the VAT module of the new Tax For All 
(TFA) platform will switch on 27 March 2023. 
 
In its latest update the Tax Department has confirmed the following: 
 
• VAT TAXISnet will be available up to 16 March 2023. This is the last day on which you will 

be able to submit VAT returns, VIES returns and refund requests through TAXISnet.  
• The VAT module of TFA will go live on 27 March 2023. As of this day, all VAT returns 

(including special taxi and farmers schemes), VIES returns and refund requests will be 
submitted only through TFA. 

 
The gap between the two dates will be used to load the TAXISnet data onto the TFA platform. 
 
Special attention is required going forward for VAT payments: 
 
• For any payments up to 16 March 2023 you may use the TAXISnet payment code/slip. 
• For any payments as of 27 March 2023 you MUST only use the new codes/slips provided 

by TFA. 
 
You will be notified accordingly via email at the address you have registered with TAXISnet. 
Relevant notices in Greek below: 
 
i. Transition to TFA 

ii. Payments under TFA 
 
Chelco VAT is always at your disposal to provide more information or clarifications on this or 
any other VAT matter. 

https://www.mof.gov.cy/mof/tax/taxdep.nsf/All/C3BEE60F8DECD4BDC225896E00459BF7/$file/TAXISnet%20%CE%A6%CE%A0%CE%91.pdf
https://www.mof.gov.cy/mof/tax/taxdep.nsf/All/8573B88CB4190AAAC225896E0045D3F4/$file/%CE%A0%CE%BB%CE%B7%CF%81%CF%89%CE%BC%CE%AD%CF%82%20%CE%A6%CE%A0%CE%91_%20%CE%9C%CE%B5%CF%84%CE%AC%CE%B2%CE%B1%CF%83%CE%B7%20%CE%B1%CF%80%CF%8C%20%CF%84%CE%BF%20TAXISnet%20%CF%83%CF%84%CE%BF%20Tax%20for%20All.pdf

